
  

 

 

IC3 SuperWest: State Significant Development Application - 

Approval to Increase Macquarie Park Data Centre Campus MW 

Load. 
 

 

23 December 2024 

 

Macquarie Technology Group Ltd (ASX: MAQ) is pleased to announce that its Macquarie Data Centres 

business has successfully received regulatory approval to amend its existing State Significant Development 

Application approval, for its Macquarie Park Data Centre campus, from 56MW to 63MW of IT Load. IC3 

SuperWest is expected to represent 45MW out of the 63MW. 

 

This proposed amendment was flagged in this year’s full and half year results presentations, and the 

Placement Presentation dated 16 April 2024. 

 

Construction of Phase 1 of IC3 SuperWest is currently underway and remains on track for completion in Q3 

2026. 

 

  

 

Authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact:  

David Tudehope – Chief Executive  

(02) 8221 7090  

 

Helen Cox – Chief Financial Officer 

(02) 8221 7882 

 
Level 15, 2 Market Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

 
About Macquarie Technology Group 

We’re Australia’s data centre, cloud, cyber security and telecom company for mid to large business and 

government customers. The way we do this is completely different from our competitors… we provide the best 

customer service in Australia. 

 

macquarietechnologygroup.com 


